
You are invited to meet with members of our Prayer Team  
at the platform steps following the service.

Sermon Notes

Order of Worship • June 18, 2017 • Father's Day

Prelude 

Call to Worship: Hymn 279 – Faith of Our Fathers (v. 1, 3, 4)
	 Vance Stallings

Welcome and Prayer: Luke Kincaid, Student Ministry Pastor
	 Recognition of Fathers

Celebration and Worship  
	 Desert Song
	 Abide with Me

Summer Reading Challenge: Hunter Ruch and Paul Roa

Choral Offertory: Rise Up, O Men of God/Onward, Christian Soldiers
	 Men’s Chorus

Scripture Reading: Amos 1:1-8; 2:4-6 (p. 764) 
	 Brady Wilhide, Student Ministry Summer Intern

Morning Message: Amos
	 Doug Bunn, Associate Pastor 

Song of Response: O Come to the Altar

Benediction: Rich Sylvester, Associate Pastor

SUNDAY, JUNE 18, 2017 • FATHER'S DAY
CHAPEL BULLETIN

WILLIAMSBURG COMMUNITY CHAPEL
757-229-7152 • wcchapel.org    @wcchapel757

Musicians: Tommy Vereb (leader/acoustic guitar), Abbey Sams (vocals), 
Christine Thomas (piano, vocals), Andrew Mills (electric guitar),
David Queen (drums) 
Men’s Chorus Director: Ted Cornell

Staff Note: Travis Simone, Lead Pastor, is on sabbatical through Monday, 
August 7. Rich Sylvester is serving as our Acting Lead Pastor while Travis is 
away. Please keep the Simones and Sylvesters in your prayers.

Giving at the Chapel: As an act of worship to our 
God who gave everything for us, we give back cheerfully 
to the Lord our tithes and offerings.

• Checks made payable to Williamsburg Community Chapel. Please 
use the memo area of your check to indicate designations. All 
undesignated checks are credited to the General Fund. 
• Give one-time or recurring gifts online: wcchapel.org/giving

Highlighted Verse for This Message Series: 
He has told you, O man, what is good; and what does the Lord 
require of you but to do justice, and to love kindness, and to walk 
humbly with your God?
— MICAH 6:8 (ESV)

our giving

Contact: Cynthia Gibbs, Finance Director,  
941-1567, cgibbs@wcchapel.org

wcchapel.org/giving

	   
	 	        Jan.–May      			   June	    Annual 2017
	 Budget		  $1,535,000	 $300,000		     $3,950,000
	 Actual		  $1,540,553	 $145,584		     $1,686,137
	 Variance	   	 $         5,553	

General Fund Offering Summary as of June 11

God’s people have always needed truth tellers. God’s people 
have always needed stern calls to repentance. God’s people 

have always needed reminders of God’s faithfulness to the very 
end of the age. In the Old Testament, God provided prophets 
to meet these needs. One could summarize the work of the 
prophets in three words: reality, grief, and hope.

This summer we will study a small section of the Old 
Testament known as the Minor Prophets. Despite beginning 
as separate books, they were traditionally sewn together 
into one scroll. The unity of the scroll from which ancient 
rabbis taught these books points to their unified message of 
God’s steadfast faithfulness and unyielding determination to 
rescue His people. Today we see their unity pointing us to 
God’s ultimate rescue plan, Jesus Christ. 

Join us on this journey exploring the reality, grief, and hope 
about which these prophets speak. Our prayer is that our 
journey together will lead us to our ultimate hope: God, 
made known in the person of His Son, Jesus Christ.

Condolence: We would like to offer our prayers and sympathies to the 
Doxey family on the loss of Jo Anne’s mother, Anne O’Connor.

Staff News: 
•	 We welcome Greg Mills, Temporary Student Ministry Production and 		
	 Events Associate, to the staff. 
•	 Congratulations to Nick Mercer, Middle School Ministry Associate, on his 	
	 recent marriage to Meghan Musgrove.



Contact: Josh Parker 
880-9597, jparker@wcchapel.org 
wcchapel.org/connect

Contact: Suzanne Leffler,  
941-1562, sleffler@wcchapel.org 
wcchapel.org/serve

Contact: Jessica Washburn  
941-1571, jwashburn@wcchapel.org 
wcchapel.org/grow

CANCER SUPPORT 
MINISTRY
2nd and 4th Thursday of each 
month, 6:30–8 p.m.,  
Serve Suite
These confidential group support 
meetings are led by trained 
facilitators. Contact: Steve 
or Dawn Linton, 476-7245, 
freebygrace@cox.net

ALZHEIMER’S 
ASSOCIATION CAREGIVER  
SUPPORT GROUP  
1st Wednesday of each month, 
1–2:30 p.m., Room 118 • This 
group is for family and friends 
who are caregivers for their loved 
ones with Alzheimer’s disease or 
dementia. Contact: John Broadwater, 
220-2863, john.broadwater@cox.net

TEAR HERE

Prayer: Please submit your prayer request on this form or online at 
wcchapel.org/prayer. Prayer teams are honored to pray for your request 
throughout the week.

This form may be placed in the offering plate or prayer boxes at the Worship Room doors.
NAME					     EMAIL/PHONE

MISSIONS CORNER  
•	Please visit the Missions Corner today to learn more about helping 		
	 with the Grove Outreach Summer Lunch Program. 
•	The team we prayed for last week is now in Nicaragua! Please visit
	 the Missions Corner in the East Foyer to pick up a prayer schedule 		
	 for this trip. You can also see updates by the team on Facebook
	 (@wcchapelmissions).

ADULT BIBLE CLASS
Sundays, beginning today (June 18)
at 9:30 a.m., Room 120
Being a Disciple – Counting the  
Real Cost (Precepts)
All are welcome. Please join us!
wcchapel.org/sundayclasses

5th Grade Moving-Up
Today (June 18) and 
Next Sunday ( June 25) at 11 a.m. 
Rising 6th graders will be dropped 
off and picked up in Student 
Ministry Worship Room. The 
Student Ministry staff will help 
them transition and provide a 
small group time during the 
service for the students. If you 
have any questions, please contact 
Madeline Duke, 941-1564, 
mduke@wcchapel.org.

Women's Breakfast
Next Saturday ( June 24)
from 9–10:30 a.m., Main Foyer 
Speaker: Enid Butler 
Topic: I Know the Plans I  
Have for You
Bring a friend! Registration  
and cost details online: 
wcchapel.org/muffinsandmingling

Our Mission & Vision  Williamsburg Community Chapel is an interdenominational family of faith called to make disciples of Jesus Christ by: meeting people where they are on their spiritual journey ( ),
getting people into God’s Word and God’s Word into people ( ), and preparing believers for works of service to foster unity and maturity in the Body of Christ ( ).  — MATT. 28:19-20, EPH. 4:12-13

We would love to hear from you!  Please return this in the offering 
plate or at our Welcome Center in the Main Foyer.

TEAR HERE

NAME										          DATE
 

ADDRESS				    CITY		  STATE	 ZIP 
	  
		
EMAIL				    PHONE

I would like more information about:

  A relationship with Jesus 
  Getting connected to a group  

	 (Small Group, Bible Study, etc.)
  Serving
  Becoming a member of the Chapel
  Receiving care/support 
  Other: 

Check all that apply:	
  First Time Guest
  Returning Guest
  Regular Attendee
  Student
  Single
  Married			 

  Please update my contact info.
	               

  Parent
  Senior Adult
  Widowed  	

Wednesdays, beginning June 28 from 7–8:30 p.m.  
Middle School: Woodward Hall

High School: Student Ministry Worship Room 
Do you know middle and high school students looking to stay "plugged-
in" this summer? Invite them to join us for games, Bible study, and 
community! Contact: Madeline Duke, mduke@wcchapel.org, 941-1564

Prayer for High School 
Nicaragua Mission Trip • June 20–28
A team of 33 students and leaders are serving in Nicaragua 

this week. Please join us in praying for how God will work in and 
through them on this trip.

Volunteer Informational Meetings
Sunday, June 25, 12:30–1:30 p.m. or Wednesday, June 28, 6–7 p.m. 
Both in Room 118. This coming August 10th and 11th, the Chapel 
is hosting the Willow Creek Association Global Leadership Summit 
(GLS) for the first time ... and we need you to help! If you are 
interested in volunteering at the GLS, we invite you to join us for one 
of our two informational meetings. These meetings are identical, so you 
will only need to attend one. If you haven't done so yet, please also fill 
out our volunteer form online at wcchapel.org/glsvolunteer.
Contact Hunter Ruch, 941-1246, hruch@wcchapel.org or visit 
wcchapel.org/gls.


